
Important Notice 
For 

Entry in the College 
 

Dated: 25.09.2024 

The college gates will remain closed from 

10:40am to 2:00pm for few days. All the 

students are directed to enter the college 

premises with College Identity Card before 

10:40am and leave the college after 2:00 

O’clock. Students are advised to sit in the 

college Library as and when they have free 

classes. If any students have any urgency 

during this time, they can seek special 

permission of the undersigned on some valid 

ground. 

 


